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IMPORTANT DATES   

 Time Details 

NOVEMBER   

Thursday 30th 9:00am-2:00pm Prep Classroom Visit 

Thursday 30th 2:30pm-4:45pm School Disco 

DECEMBER   

Friday 1st 2:15am-3:30pm Colour Run at the Ken Wust Reserve  

Friday 1st  3:10pm No Assembly Due to Colour Run 

Monday 4th – Thurs 14th 9:00am-3:30pm Swimming 

Tuesday 12th 9:00am-11:00am Statewide Orientation Day 

Wednesday 13th  5:30pm-7:30pm Grade 6 Graduation  

Friday 15th  9:00am Booklist Orders Due 

Friday 15th  4:00pm Reports Live on Compass 

Wednesday 20th 9:00am-1:30pm Term 4 Finishes – Early Finish 

JANUARY 2024   

Monday 22nd  8:00am-4:00pm Booklist Collection Day 

Tuesday 30th 9:00am-4:45pm Start Up Day Interviews 

Wednesday 31st  9:00am-3:30pm Grade 1-6 First Full Day of School 2024 

REMINDERS: 
School Disco 
QHPS disco is this afternoon. Casual clothes and gold coin donation. 
2:30 – 3:30 Prep – Grade 2 
3:30 – 4:45 Grade 3 – Grade 6 
Colour Run 
The colour run is tomorrow, Friday 1st, 2:15 at the Ken Wust Reserve. 
Assembly 
There will be no assembly tomorrow due to the colour run event.  
Swimming 
Swimming begins Monday 4th, please make sure payment and consent 
have been completed in Compass.  
 

Principal: Jo Menzel 
School Council President: Andrew Ellis 

PFA President: Michelle Kennedy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind 
I understand 
that everyone is 
different 
I co-operate. 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 
 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and 
wonder 
I create 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to 
feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

Our Vision: 
QHPS students are empowered to be 
engaged learners. Our community 
fosters a culture of respect and 
belonging. 

2023 TERM DATES 
Term 4 October 2 – December 20 
2024 TERM DATES 
Term 1 January 30 – March 28 
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Covid-19 Update 
Dear parents and carers 
There is at present an increase in community transmission of COVID-19 in Victoria. 
You can help us keep our school as safe as possible by taking 2 important steps:  
1. Ensure your COVID-19 vaccinations are up to date. Information on how and where to get 
vaccinated is available on the Get vaccinated webpage.  
2. If your child shows symptoms of COVID-19, please ensure they stay home and get tested. The 
easiest way to test is to use a rapid antigen test (RAT).  
Free RATs are available from your local council where you can collect 2 packs of 5 RATs and an 
extra 2 packs for each person in your household. People with a disability and their carers can get 4 
packs of 5 RATs. You are not required to have a Medicare card and you can collect RATs as many 
times as you need. You can also buy RATs at supermarkets, pharmacies and other retailers. We 
also have RATs available from the office if needed. 
If your child has symptoms but tests negative, please ensure they stay home until they no longer 
have symptoms. If the RAT test result is positive, please ensure they stay home for at least 5 days 
and until there are no more symptoms. Thank you for your support – these steps will help us all 
stay well. 
 
SEMESTER TWO STUDENT REPORTS  
Reports will be released electronically via Compass on Friday, 15th December. Quarry Hill Primary 
School’s continuous reporting consists of Learning Tasks, a mid-year, and an end of year report. 
Semester One teacher report comment focuses on your child’s work habits and how they have 
settled into the new school year. In Semester Two, the teacher comment focuses on your child’s 
literacy and maths successes and a future area for improvement. 
Learning Tasks are regularly used throughout the term to capture and communicate your child’s 
growth. These tasks are shared on the student management app, Compass. It is important to 
access your child’s Learning Tasks because this is where you will be updated on their academic 
progress. 
 
UPDATE INFORMATION  
It is extremely important that we hold your current address and phone details. If you have 
changed your address or phone number & not let the office know, please do so as soon as possible 
by either coming into the office directly or logging onto Compass and updating the information. 
 
BOOKLISTS FOR 2024 
Students have already received their booklists for 2024.  
If you have any questions about the booklists, please do not hesitate to contact Narelle in the 
office. Book lists need to be ordered online by Friday the 15th of December 2023, to ensure 
supplies are ready for pick up on Book Collection Day Monday 22nd  January 2024, between 8:00am 
– 4:00pm. The office will be open for the remainder of the week from 8:00am – 12:00pm.   
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LIVE @ THE SHED 
The weather was set, the catering was prepared 
by our expert team in Kitchen Garden and the 
venue looked festive. This was the scene set by 
our inaugural Party at the Shed, and what an 
occasion it was. The audience was blown away 
by how much talent we have at QHPS. It was a 
symphony of excellence. Thank you to Tania for 
all her hard work this year bringing this to life 
every week and of course to our amazing 
performers and hard-working road crew. 
Congratulations everyone!  
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Our Prep-2 visit to the Old Church on the Hill 
Room 6 students wrote recounts about our 
local excursion to the Old  
Church on the Hill on Monday. 
 
The Old Church on the Hill is so fun. We 
went to it today and it was fun. My favourite 
part was the scones and the songs. I loved 
the Old Church on the Hill. (Lily) 
 
On Monday, rooms 1, 5 and 6 went to the 
Old Church on the Hill. We made yummy 
scones and tea in the garden. My favourite 
part was the scones! (Fox) 

 
Today, we went to the Old Church on the 
Hill. It was after lunch. We made garden tea 
and scones. We also saw peanut butter 
being made. Our class went on the 
playground. We listened to a song about a 
wombat named Frankston. (Ava) 
 
On Monday we went to the Old Church on 
the Hill. We made scones and tea but the 
tea was terrible. The scones were 
AMAZING. Deano played a song and we 
said ‘Why is everybody always picking on 
Frankston?’ (Noah) 

 
The Old 
Church on the 
Hill is the best! 
We went to 
the Old 
Church on the 
Hill and we got 
to make 
scones and tea 
with pineapple 
sage and 
lemon balm 
and mint. We 
got to make 
peanut butter. 
(Chad) 
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Girls in STEM workshop 
Mollie and Ivie, our Girls in STEM 
leaders ran a workshop with our 
Grade 3 students on coding with Bee 
Bots. They had time to explore how 
the Bee Bots worked and then 
created tracks with tape and coded 
the Bee Bots to follow the tracks. 
Students then had the opportunity 
to test the code provided by other 
groups. 
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DOGS IN THE SCHOOL 
GROUNDS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 
 

BRAVE 
Isaac K (Room 1) for setting an achievable goal in Speedy Math BUT 

doubling it instead! Amazing! 
Willow T (Room 14) for having a smile on her face when she comes 

into the classroom in the morning. 
 

THURSDAY MORNING CUPPA CATCH UP 
Every Thursday morning at 9.00am, all parents and friends are invited to stay and have a coffee, 
tea, and something delicious to eat! This is a lovely way to meet other people in our community 
and catch up on the week’s events. There is no formality. You can just show up and stay for as little 
or as long as you want. Whilst the new toilet build is underway, the meeting area will be down in 
Bushland in the Eco Shed. We look forward to seeing you. 
Kind regards,  

QHPS Parents and Friends Association 

Dogs in the school grounds 

        This sign applies on school days. 

 
To make sure we adhere to our school policy, it is 
important to note that no dogs are allowed on site unless 
authorised by School Leadership. We do encourage 
families to continue to bring their dogs to school for pick up 
and drop off times, however we ask that all family dogs are 
kept outside the school boundaries and out of school entry 
and exit thoroughfares.  

 
We appreciate your understanding regarding our school 
wellbeing dog and the Dogs Connect program.  
This will help alleviate any disruption to the work we are 
doing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If you are visiting the school site on the  
school holidays and weekends this sign  
applies.  
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